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DATE: August 27, 2025 

TO: Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Thomas E. Ballinger, Director, Division of Engineering 72? 
Adria E. Harper, General Counsel &¡7 

RE: Request for acknowledgment of name change only from Clearwater Gas System to 
CGS Energy (GS005) 

On July 21, 2025, the City of Clearwater d/b/a Clearwater Gas System (CGS) submitted a letter 
notifying the Commission that as of July 7, 2025, CGS changed its name to City of Clearwater 
d/b/a CGS Energy. This was for a name change only and no change of ownership or transfer of 
assets is involved. 

By its July 21 letter, CGS requests that the Commission administratively update its records to 
reflect the change of name (applicable to Company Code GS005). CGS also stated that the 
contacts designated for the utility to receive notices, orders, data requests, and other 
communications from the Commission, remain unchanged, but email addresses will require a 
change of the suffix to cgsenergy.org. Mail should be addressed to CGS Energy. 

CGS provided notice of the name change to the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety 
Administration (PHMSA) National Registry on July 16, 2025. 

In accordance with APM 2.07.C.2.a, please accept this memo as notice of approval of the name 
change from the Division of Engineering and the Office of the General Counsel and place in 
Docket No. 20250000-OT. If additional information is needed, please contact Todd Brown at 
(850)413-6550. 

Attachment: CGS Name Change Notification (July 21, 2025) 

cc: Division of Economics 



áCGS 
\$z ENERGY 

777 Maple Street • Clearwater, FL 33755 

PO Box 4748 • Clearwater, FL • 33758-4748 

(727) 562-4900 

Mr. Todd M. Brown 
Chief, Bureau of Safety 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Date: July 21, 2025 
From: Jon S Russell, Safety & Regulatory Compliance Manager 
RE: Company Name Change Only for Utility GS005 

Mr. Brown; 

On July 7, 2025, Clearwater Gas System, a department of the City of Clearwater, has 
changed its d/b/a to became CGS ENERGY. 
This letter is to serve as notification of our company name change only. 
CGS ENERGY is requesting the FPSC administratively update its records to reflect our d/b/a 
name change. 

CGS ENERGY has insured a seamless transition to our shareholders and the municipalities 
in which we serve. All CGS ENERGY contacts will remain the same with the added email 
address of cgsenergy.org. 

I have informed the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) 
National Registry of our name change on 7-1 6-2025 

Sincerely, 

Jon S Russell 
Safety & Regulatory Compliance Manager 

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY AND AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 

CGSEnergy.org 
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